
 
 

 

May 31, 2011 

 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 

 
Subject:  Data Confidentiality 

  
Gentlemen: 
 

Wilson Electronics, Inc. respectfully requests confidentiality of certain documentation 
provided with our request for a Class II Permissive Change to our model 811210 
amplifier under FCC ID: PWO819DA in accordance with sections 0.457 and 0.459 of 

the Commission’s regulations. 
 
We request that the following document be kept confidential:  

Schematic Diagrams and Parts Lists showing changes,  
               Filename: 811210 CIIPC Schematics & Parts List.pdf 
 

The above documentl is confidential and contains proprietary trade secrets and 

technical data which must be kept from competitors. Public access to this 
document could result in duplication of our circuitry and/or techniques thereby 
reducing our competitive advantage and causing us severe damage. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Richard M. Kline 

Senior Electrical Engineer 
 

 


